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Principal Messages 

Presentation Day 

On Monday, we will have our adjusted and COVID safe Presentation 
Day at Moulamein Bowling Club. Notes have gone home and must be 
returned Wednesday (not Monday). We need administration time for  
parent attendance and each student is able to have only 2 guests per 
student.  Ensuring these protocols are followed, means parents and 
guests can attend. Please ensure your notes are returned as soon as 
possible. You will need to sign on and have a ticket to enter. Children 
not attending school accompanying an adult must also have a ticket. 
We hope parents and guests appreciate the effort staff at our school 
are going to to ensure guests can attend. Meg and Rhys, as School 
Captains will be hosting the rolling event.  

Important: If you are feeling unwell on the day and have any symptoms 
of COVID-19 you must remain at home and not attend this event.  

Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

We are set to go ahead with the Year 6 Graduation Dinner in Week 9. 
To go ahead we need to put COVID safe practices in place. This 
means each student will be able to invite 5 people. Year 5 will not be 
joining the celebration as they did in previous years and staffing     
numbers will be limited to enable more family members to go. Please 
ensure that notes and payment for the dinner is returned by the given 
date on the note that will go home today.  

Important: If you are feeling unwell on the day and have any symptoms 
of COVID-19 you must remain at home and not attend this event.  

Colour Run 

On the last day of school we will be  
having a Colour Run as a fun activity for 
everyone. All students will need to wear 
a white t-shirt so the dyes show up. Par-
ents must supply students with a shirt 
and students are welcome to wear    
sunnies. Powder is made from         
cornstarch so is entirely safe to use. We 
will also have the sprinklers on, so it is 
set to be a fun day!  



Who is on the naughty and nice list? 
 

Some mystery person left a note on our office 
door. Names are definitely removeable for 
each column and can change at any stage. 
Some staff are hoping this might happen soon. 
The students are very entertained by this list!  

Cricket with Mrs Wilson! 

Cricket is one of those sports that teaches 

many skills that are commonly used in a num-

ber of sports. Hand-eye coordination, throwing 

or catching a ball, balance, striking and plan-

ning. Many of our Stage 3 players have be-

come really strategic and developed great 

skills over the last few semesters. We have 

seen their fielding skills improve immensely. 

Picking the ball up quickly and efficiently and 

throwing the ball at the wickets are the other 

skills required to be a good fielder. Brett has 

also been lending a hand with cricket as a for-

mer Milo cricket coach. So now that cricket is 

on the television over summer, there may be 

some interested students!  

News from Year 6 
A few weeks ago Year 6 attended a Glass Art Workshop with Mrs Gibson and feel very grateful 
for this opportunity. Yesterday a second workshop was held and students have made an optical   
illusion plate, Christmas decoration and other fused glass plates. It was such a wonderful        
experience and I would like to thank Kathy Gibson for her expertise and warm welcome to her 
studio. When everything is out of the kiln we will share some photos.  



News from Year 1/2 
Last week, students in Years 1 and 2 finished some work on fractions by creating fraction hats. 
The students loved displaying their knowledge through the playground at recess and lunch.  

The students enjoyed creating these artworks using warm and 
cool colours. 



Dates ahead for 2020 & 2021: 

• 10
th

 December – Kindergarten Transition 

• 1
st

-2
nd

 December - Barham High School Transition 

• 7
th

 December- Presentation Ceremony 

• 11
th

 December – Director Visit 

• 14
th

 December- Year 6 Graduation 

• 15
th

 December- Christmas Craft Day 

• 16
th

 December- Water Fun & Colour Run Day 

• 16
th

 December- Last day for students 

• 3rd & 4th February 2021 - First days back for staff 

• 5th February 2021 - First day back for Year 1-6 

• 8th February 2021 - First day for Kindergarten 

Jennie Wilson 

Principal  


